

COMPLETE YOUR
DONATION ONLINE:
Visit sierra-view.com/donations

SEND YOUR DONATION BY MAIL:

444 W. Putnam Ave. Porterville, CA 93257

QUESTIONS?

Call us anytime at (559) 791-3922. Email: foundation@sierra-view.com

THANK YOU FOR MAKING THE DECISION TO GIVE.

TWENTY TWENTY ONE

The Year in Review

Throughout 2021, healthcare workers in the country have continued to face the on-going challenges presented by the pandemic. Sierra View Foundation (SVF) continues to recognize the immense sacrifices and contributions of our frontline healthcare workers at Sierra View Medical Center. From hearing about the very first COVID-19 case in March of 2020 to helping bid farewell to 2021 with the same commitment to patient safety, our healthcare superheroes continue to amaze us.

The mission of the SV Foundation is primarily to invest in the future by promoting community philanthropy, building lasting relationships, and promoting a positive image of Sierra View Medical Center. The 17-member voluntary SVF board was established in 1992 as a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization and is a separate entity from Sierra View Medical Center.

The generous contributions we received from community members in 2021 allowed SVF to raise more than \$70,000 in funds that will be used toward a new MRI for the hospital and for the residents of our new Graduate Medical Education program.

We know that our community has suffered from many hardships throughout the pandemic. Yet, it is clear to me that every time our community is challenged, we only continue to rise up.

While we are unable to offer an end of year Gala celebration, we are making it easier than ever to help make an immediate impact on Sierra View patients and our community. Whether it be our Emergency COVID-19 Relief Fund, donations toward our MRI campaign or just a general end of the year taxable donation, we welcome any level of giving.

A taxable donation can be mailed to Sierra View Foundation at 444 W. Putnam, Porterville, CA 93257. For details on other ways to give, please visit sierra-view.com/foundation.

Thank you for your ongoing support of Sierra View Medical Center and the Sierra View Foundation – especially during this unprecedented time. We look forward to having you join us next year for our annual golf tournament event, which is set for April 29, 2022. For questions or additional information, please reach out to the foundation office at 559-791-3922. Sincerely,

Janice Castle Board Chair, Sierra View Foundation





JANICE CASTLE

Board Chair

TARA EVERETT

Vice Chair

MARTY LALANNE

Treasurei

MICHAEL GUTIERREZ

Secretary

TRUSTEES

Jackie Witzel

Rose Jones

Dennis Townsend

Debbie Landers

Dave Nenna

Dr. Jaisimaran Sidhu, M.D.

Karen Johns

Kathleen Remillard

Darvi Walters

Larry Wilkinson

Brandi Holmes

TWENTY TWENTY ONE

The Year in Review







Celebrating Survivors

Throughout the year, the Sierra View Foundation helps fundraise for the Roger S. Good Cancer Treatment Center.

Kindness Matters

Many local organizations have dropped off tokens of appreciation and displays of encouragement to Sierra View's health care workers over the year. We invite you to do the same!

16th Annual Golf Classic

On April 16, 2021, the foundation hosted another successful Golf Classic and Raffle.



Preventing Disease: COVID-19 Vaccines

The COVID-19 vaccine arrived to Sierra View in December of 2020 and by January of 2021, our Sierra View Healthcare Superheroes were busy vaccinating community members.

Sierra View leaders like Lorena Camacho have helped vaccinate employees and their friends and family.





Our youngest patients received Joy Boxes filled with arts & crafts materials, and other community organizations donated art.

Driving for Docs Golf Tournament, Benefiting GME Residents

SV Foundation's first-ever fall golf tournament helped us raise funds for the next generation of physicians training to continue caring for patients for many years to come!



GME Residents and Faculty Member Dr. Paul Watanakunakorn, MD enjoyed golfing for a good cause!



Despite facing challenging times, the hospital's Maternal Child Health teams continue to help welcome our community's youngest members. The future of Porterville is bright.

Local mom and baby enjoy time together at Sierra View's Family Birth Center.









Assemblyman Devon Mathis recognized Sierra View's Emergency Department Nurses.

Our Healthcare Workers Show Up for Us

Through thick and thin, our healthcare superheroes continue showing up for us in all departments from Emergency to Nutrition Services!

Benefiting Local Healthcare Technology: \$150,000 Donation Toward New MRI



SV Foundation Board Chair Janice Castle hands SVMC CEO / President Donna Hefner \$150,000 in funding rasied in 2019/2020 for new MRI equipment.



SV Foundation Director Kimberley Pryor-DeShazo and Board Chair Janice Castle work closely to benefit the future of healthcare in Porterville.



October Pizza Delivery

SV Foundation board members took to Sierra View's hospital departments to show their appreciation for their hard work with a fun pizza donation. Departments ranged from clinical to environmental services.

THERE'S STILL Tishe of five

Your financial contribution can help the foundation acquire essential supplies as we head into the winter with an uptick in COVID-19 cases nationwide. As you can see, there are many ways in which you can give back. *Thank you for your generosity.*





GIVE online at sierra-view.com/donations or send your contribution by mail to: 444 W. Putnam Ave., Porterville, CA 93257 FIND other ways to contribute resources or meals at sierra-view.com/newsletter or call us at (559) 791-3922.



DONATE ONLINE





Giving Pack

ABOUT THE SIERRA VIEW FOUNDATION

The Sierra View Foundation (SVF) was established in 1992 as a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and is a separate entity from Sierra View Medical Center (SVMC). The foundation invests in the future of local health care by promoting community philanthropy and building lasting relationships through fundraising efforts to support the hospital and local health care services. We welcome donations of all sizes and anything you give will help tremendously during the pandemic.



LEARN more at sierra-view.com/newsletter **GIVE** at sierra-view.com/donations or by mail. **FIND** other ways to contribute resources or meals by contacting us at (559) 791-3922.

STAYING IN TOUCH: To help others hear from us, request to be added to our mailing list by visiting: **sierra-view.com**. To submit a removal request, please contact us at **(559) 791-3922** or email us at **foundation@sierra-view.com**.



COMPLETE YOUR DONATION ONLINE: Visit sierra-view.com/donations



SEND YOUR DONATION BY MAIL: 444 W. Putnam Ave., Porterville, CA 93257

